
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 
 
 
 

I, the undersigned, Ingmar DE VOS, President of the Fédération Equestre 

Internationale (FEI), hereby certify that the Equestrian Federation of India 

is one of our 133 affiliated countries since 1971 and an FEI member in good 

standing. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Lausanne, 26th March 2015 

 

 

 

 
 

 


